
Important Dates 

November  6 Time Change (Turn  

   clocks  back) 

November 10 Picture Retakes  9:00am 

   HOT LUNCH  

   Remembrance Day        

   Service 1:15pm 

NOVEMBER 11 REMEMBRANCE DAY     

   (No School) 

November 17 Parent/Teacher Evening 

   Interviews  

November 18 Parent/Teacher Day (am) 

November 24 HOT LUNCH 

Heyes School · 128-2nd Avenue West · Box 1000 · Swan River MB  R0L 1Z0 

Ph:204-734-3385  Fax:  204-734-4202   www.svsd.ca/schools/heyes 

Remembrance Day       

Friday, November 11th 

Parent/Teacher Day   

Friday, November 18th 

November 2022 

Life Touch Photo Retake Day will be    
Thursday, November 10th at 9:00 am 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Report cards for the first term will be sent home on     
November 15th.  Parent Teacher conferences are 

scheduled for Thursday, November 17h from 5:00 pm - 
8:00 pm and Friday, November 18th from 9:00 am - 12:00 

pm.  Watch your child’s agenda for your scheduled time!   

REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONY 

This year we will be having our Remembrance 

Day Ceremony on Nov. 10th at 1:15 pm.  To 

honor the soldiers that served for our country, 

all staff and students will meet in the Gym for 

the service.  Parents or Guardians are welcome!  

Space is limited. Poppies are availa-

ble in the office with a donation. 

Dieleman Fundraiser 

Thank you to all who participated in our Christmas 

Dieleman Fundraiser!  Orders will be in the week of 

December 5th.  All orders coming to the school will 

be sent home with your child or we 

will ask parents to come pick up! CHOIR       

practice   
every     

Tuesdays! 

Christmas Cheer Board Once again this year we 
will be collecting items for the local Christmas 
Cheer Board. We are accepting any donations of 
non-perishable food items, new and gently used 
toys and games (no USED stuffed animals please). 
The deadline to bring items is Friday, December 
9th.  Any one that would like to donate cash or 
cheque may drop it off between 9:00am - 4:00pm 
at the Swan Valley Crisis Centre. 

TIME CHANGE                                                
Sunday, November 6th!                                   

Remember to turn your  

clocks back 1 hr! 

Way to go staff and students!  $300 was 

raised towards the Terry Fox Foundation. 



In Flander’s Field 

In Flanders’ fields the poppies blow         

Between the crosses, row on row,            

That mark our place:  and in the sky         

The larks, still bravely singing, fly         

Scarce heard amid the guns below. 

We are the dead.  Short days ago               

We lived, felt dawn, saw sunset glow,    

Loved and were loved, and now we lie         

In Flanders’ fields. 

Take up our quarrel with the foe;               

To you from failing hands we throw          

The torch; be yours to hold it high,              

If ye break faith with us who die                

We shall not sleep, though poppies grow     

In Flanders’ Fields. 

Grade 5/6 classes participated in an interactive activity 

called the Blanket Exercise, facilitated by Mrs. Lorna     

Munro.  The goal of the exercise is to build understanding 

about our shared history as Indigenous and non-Indigenous 

peoples in Canada.  We are grateful to Mrs. Lorna Munro 

for bringing the Blanket Exercise to our school. 

Ms. Allison Sommerville brought her pet tarantula 

for show and share to each classroom! 
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OUT DOOR 

FUN TIMES! 



Just a few things we have       
been up to! 




